Elkton Village Council Public Hearing
Tuesday March 9", 2021

Elkton Village Hall

57 N Main St

Elkton MI 48731

989-375-2270

President Dan Armbruster called the Public Hearing of the Elkton Village Council to order at
0:30 P. M. Trustees present: Bridgette McCarty, Chris Parrish. Agnes Kosinski, Deena Jobes,
and Craig Genow. LExcused Absent: Gail Schember.

Dan Armbruster stated this public hearing is to receive input from the public regarding the
Walking Path Grant. The proposed walking path would be in Ackerman Park and would be
partially funded through a MDNR Grant. Dan Armbruster discussed the proposed map of the
path and the budget for construction. Dan Armbruster then asked for any public comment. Fred
Santos, Elkton Village Resident, is in support of the walking path and discussed the idea of
extending the path along the river to the East, if the land owner would work out a deal with the
Village sometime in the future. Discussion on the extension idea of the path. Phyllis Baranski,
Village Clerk/Treasurer, stated the Village has received about 10 or 12 letters of support from
civic organizations, businesses, and churches. These letters were requested from them to be
included in the grant application. Dan Armbruster stated the next step in the grant process is to
adopt a Resolution to also be included in the grant application. Seeing no further public input or
discussion, President Dan Armbruster called for a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing.

Motion Agnes Kosinski, second Bridgette McCarty to adjourn the Public Hearing.
Motion carried.
Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:46P.M.

Respectfully Submitted
Phyllis A. Baranski, CMC, MiPMC
Llkton Village Clerk/Treasurer
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